
Energy Internship Funding Meeting 

03/07/2017 

 

Hi Carol, 

 

It was lovely meeting you, Bill, and Gary in person on Friday and hearing about so many 

fantastic sustainability projects that are happening on campus. Thank you again for letting me 

know when I could meet with Bill to discuss the energy internship and education funding 

opportunity that my nonprofit organization, Strategic Energy Innovations, is offering. We are 

currently working with 11 California colleges through our Energize Colleges program with the 

support of PG&E, SDG&E, SoCal Gas and Southern California Edison ratepayer dollars. 

 

I’d like to schedule a time to meet with Gary and Bill in the coming week if possible to discuss 

signing up Mt. San Antonio into the program. I should emphasize that this month is the critical 

time for us to sign up the final college into Energize Colleges to benefit from paid energy-related 

student internships, mini grants for faculty to work on energy-related curriculum development 

with the support of our team, and a fully funded on campus program coordinator. 

 

Could you please let me know a time in the coming week that I could meet with Bill and Gary? I 

have availability this Thursday, Friday and Monday and could meet in the afternoon next week 

as early as 2pm on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Liz Fitzpatrick 

Associate Project Coordinator 

Strategic Energy Innovations 

San Diego, CA 

203-685-7528 Cell 

lizfitzpatrick@seiinc.org  

Climate Corps is recruiting in Southern California!  

http://www.climate-corps.org 
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